
22 June 2017 

PAY RISES AT MYER 
As a result of negotiations between Myer and the SDA, a wage increase totalling $18.20 per 
week will apply, from the first full pay period on or after 1 July 2017, to all full-time adult Level 
1 team members covered by the Myer Stores Agreement 2010 (pro rata increases apply for 
part-time and casuals). Myer has advised that they will absorb the wage increase for 
employees on 'saved higher' rates of pay. 

Wage increases apply to all team member classifications for full-time, part-time, casual and 
junior team members. 

Payrates 

 

Allowances will also increase on the first full pay period on or after 1 July 2017 as per the 
table below: 

Allowances 

 CURRENT FFPP on or after 
1 JULY 2017 

Meals $12.96 $13.28 

Laundry Allowance $11.43 $11.71 

Transport $0.68 per km 
$0.72 per km 

$0.70 per km 
$0.74 per km 

First Aid $11.43 per week 
$2.29 per day 

$11.71 per week 
$2.35 per shift 

On call Allowance $35.20 $36.06 

 

 

UN 046-17 

  CURRENT 
 

FFPP on or after 1 JULY 2017 

  PERM CASUAL   PERM CASUAL 

WEEKLY HOURLY WEEKLY HOURLY 

LEVEL 1 & All 
PART 2 
EMPLOYEES  $745.00  $19.60  $24.11   $763.20  $20.08  $24.70  

LEVEL 2  $782.31  $20.59  $25.32   $801.40  $21.09  $25.94 

LEVEL 3  $819.50  $21.57  $26.53   $839.50  $22.09  $27.17  



Weekly and hourly rates for all classifications corresponding to full-time, part-time and casual 
employees and allowances will be sent to your store Delegates shortly. 

Copies of wage sheets showing increases to your rates of pay and will also be available 
online for SDA members. 

 

CURRENT AGREEMENT WILL CONTINUE TO APPLY AFTER EXPIRY 

Members are advised that the current Agreement will continue to apply in full following its 
expiry on 31 July 2013.   

 

THE SDA - COMMITTED TO OUR MEMBERS AT MYER / WORKING TOWARDS 
A NEW AGREEMENT  

The SDA remains committed to ensuring the best outcomes for our members at Myer. The 
interim wage increase will apply whilst the SDA continues to work hard to secure a new 
Agreement.  Negotiations to replace the current Agreement may continue to be delayed due 
to a number of factors including the penalty rates case. 

The SDA will keep you informed of any further developments including on any progress of 
the negotiations. 

CONTACT THE SDA 

If you have any questions about  this Union News, please speak to your SDA Delegate, SDA 
Organiser or contract the SDA Information Centre on 131 SDA (that’s 131 732). 

 

 

 

 

Bernie Smith 
BRANCH SECRETARY-TREASURER 


